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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)
Monday, 23rd October 2006

Question No. 21 
Question: Cllr. Karen Warren
"To ask the Manager when will a decision be made on the site adjacent to 142 and 143 St. Maelruan’s Park and will he make a statement on the matter?”
Reply:  
Applications have been received from the owners of 142 and 143 St. Maelruan’s Park to acquire portions of the above site.  Having examined the matter it is noted that the site is significantly affected by the presence of various service pipes and cables, i.e. ESB and NTL cables and NTL chamber and foul sewer crossing the front of the site.  The requirements of the ESB in relation to its services in the area are awaited before a decision can be made as to whether any portion of this site can be disposed of and this matter is being pursued with the ESB.
